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                                                                                          10th September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As it is the start of the Academic year, we would like to take this opportunity 

to remind you that PE kits need to be brought into school. We have noticed that 

some children have not yet brought in their PE kit. PE is an important part of 

the school curriculum and we want all of our children to participate fully in 

every lesson.  Without the proper kit children are not always safe to take part 

in all of the sporting activities that are on offer. We suggest that the PE kit is 

in school every day in case there is a timetable change, due to weather or other 

activities being scheduled.  

  

We would like to remind you that all the necessary kit (apart from plimsolls and 

trainers) can be purchased from the school office.  As the weather becomes 

more Autumnal it is a good idea to have an additional long-sleeved top (plain) and 

dark tracksuit bottoms for outdoor PE sessions.  Please can you also check 

that all items of PE kit are labelled clearly to help everyone keep track of 

it.  

 

If your child has grown out of their PE kit, and it is still in good condition, we 

would appreciate it if you could donate this to the school for us to keep as 

spare.  

 

Thank you for your support with this matter. 

 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher 
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